

Ziwei Wang

Nanjing University Nanjing China

Dear Ziwei Wang,

Thank you for submitting an abstract for consideration for the 2018 AGU Fall Meeting that will be held 10-14 December in Washington, D.C., USA. Official notification letters will be distributed in early October 2018 regarding the status of your abstract submission.

14 September 2018

This letter serves as an invitation for you to attend the 2018 AGU Fall Meeting. The Fall Meeting is open to all those with related interests in the Earth and space sciences. Participation in the meeting includes attending sessions in your areas of interests and an opportunity to communicate with others working in the field of geophysical sciences.

This is an invitation to participate in the meeting, but not a personal sponsorship of your stay in Washington, D.C. You will need to secure your own funding for travel, registration, and housing expenses as needed. Please refer to the AGU website for information at: https://fallmeeting.agu.org.

We look forward to your attendance at the 2018 AGU Fall Meeting.

Sincerely,

Nicole Oliphant

Manager, Scientific Programs

Neid Olyder